ATTENTION 2014 SENIORS!
Seniors have the option of using a personal professionally taken picture instead of your standard school mug shot in the yearbook.
DIGITAL PHOTOS WILL ONLY BE ACCEPTED. You may send them as a JPEG and email the photo to: kurt_hollstein@msvl.k12.wa.us  
Additionally you can burn a CD and bring submit it to Mr. Hollstein in SFE in Room C117. We will not accept prints and will not scan any photos.                                         
Guidelines for Submitting Personal Photos: 
· [image: image1.jpg]


Submit a head or three quarter digital photo shot 

that can be cropped down to 1 ½ x 2 ¼. 
Head shots that include a person’s shoulders are 
called "three quarter" shots.  
(See example to the right)
· No full body shots. 
· No ‘selfies’ (cell phone pictures taken by yourself)  
· No black & white photos 
· No filters (different types of hues to modify original color)

· No props should be used in the photo (i.e. car, animal, tree)    
· It must be a high quality JPEG. (NO cell phone pictures)                                      
*If no picture is given by the deadline date then the students standard mug picture will be used.
You may submit photos starting in October 1. December 16th is the final deadline to accept Senior Mug photos.
If you have questions please feel free to contact Mr. Hollstein by email at kurt_hollstein@msvl.k12.wa.us or call at 360.651.5778
